
What we’ve been learning recently 

Over the next fortnight we will be… 

 

English –  Check out these incredible non-chronological reports (pictured above) all about bees. All of the children have 
worked hard to include lots of technical vocabulary to help them sound like Bee Experts! Through writing their reports, 
they have also learnt about the present perfect tense, third person, conjunctions and formality.  

 
Maths – Year 4 have completed a unit of work on fractions, gaining confidence in converting and calculating with mixed 
numbers and improper fractions.  

 
Wider Curriculum – In Art, we have been looking at the work of Paul Cezanne and have learnt about what is meant by a “Still 
Life”. The children then arranged fruit in a bowl to create their own Cezanne-inspired compositions. In Geography, the children 
have been investigating where our food comes from. They have debated the pros and cons of local/imported food and have 
looked at food packaging to calculate the food miles of various food products.  
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Important Notices 

 
• Practicing, practicing and practicing some more 

our Year 3/4 production. The children cannot wait 
to perform for you!  

• Discovering how sound waves travel in Science.  

• Getting to grips with orienteering in P.E.  

• Using words and pictures to understand what the 
Trinity means to Christians in R.E.  

Year 3/4 Production  
Lots of costumes have been brought in – thank you. Please 
do ensure that your child has something suitable to wear 
and if unsure just ask! Don’t forget to sign up via the email 
sent out recently for your tickets. 
 
Porthpean Residential  

Please bring return all slips ASAP – thank you         

Year 4 News 
21st March 2025 

Shining Stars  

 Congratulations to our Shining Stars from the last two 
weeks for demonstrating our school values. 

 
4B – Sammy, Lewie, Sydney, Amber  
 
4W – Edrick, Alice T, Alice W, Arianna  
 

4B – Janet Keat 
jkeat@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 

4W – Eleanor Graham 
egraham@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk  
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